
Information on Remote Participation of Board/Committee Meetings: 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting 

Law (OML), G.L. c 30A, § 18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the 

number of people that may gather in one place, essential meetings of various Great Barrington Boards 

and Committees will be held via telephone/video-conferencing. Remote participation for 

board/committee members and the public will be offered for every posted public meeting, with 

instructions for joining included at the top of the agenda. No in-person attendance by members of the 

public will be permitted until further notice. 

Residents and media will still be permitted to speak when recognized by the chair at the appropriate 

time(s) as noted on the agenda. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times. We are committed to 

transparency and will make every effort to provide real-time coverage for our residents. 

 


